HT Update Friday 16/8/24
Dear pupils, staff and parents/carers,
Welcome back
It has been great to welcome back our young people back to school, and to welcome our new S1 to their new school.
School Uniform
We have made a positive start in relation to uniform. To support and encourage this, we will be sending a weekly positive or negative uniform email home about each pupil. We will do this on a different day each week, as a kind of spot check, to say if they are in school uniform or not. Thank you again for your ongoing support.
Assemblies
All year groups had assemblies today. Caroline Connor in the office spoke about her record-breaking swim of over 72km for over 25 hours non-stop in Lake Geneva in the summer (please see details and how to contribute to the fund raising on our Facebook page). Caroline has raised over £4k so far for our Enhanced Provision and for Quarriers.
The purpose was to celebrate this as a One Peebles community, to learn about the idea of having a growth mindset and to also the importance of doing things for others. Our intention was that Caroline’s sense of achievement through having a growth mindset and doing this for other people will encourage our pupils to have the same approach.
As we embark on our new session, my main message to our students was to make sure they ask staff for help if they need any support in their learning.
It would be appreciated if parents/carers could reinforce these messages at home.
Calendar
We will share the school calendar with parents next week.
I hope everyone has a nice weekend.
Yours faithfully,
Kevin Ryalls
Headteacher


